
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents / Guardians,                                 Friday 8th November 2019 

 

 

Wow! What lovely ‘Autumn Treasures’ you found over the half term  The 

children have really enjoyed sharing their treasure hunt stories and looking 

at what everyone has found. Over the next coming weeks we will be using 

the treasures for various activities in both the indoor and outdoor areas. 

 

We are all very excited for our trip to Chester Zoo on Tuesday (12th Novem-

ber).  Please send your child into school wearing their school uniform with a 

warm coat and sensible footwear (wellies and waterproof jackets will be 

needed if the weather is wet as we will be spending the day outdoors). 

Packed lunches will be provided for all children but, if you wish to send your 

child in with their own packed lunch please send it in in a disposable bag. 

Please do not send in fizzy drinks.  We will be l 

 

We are so proud of how well all children are doing with their reading and can 

see how they are applying their phonic knowledge and recognising 

weekly words.  Thank you for writing a comment in their ‘Reading Rec-

ord Book’.  Comments are important as it signals to us that your child 

has read at home and also lets us know that your child is ready for their 

next book. 

  

 

Enjoy the weekend 

Mrs Jones      Miss Melling     

                  Miss Waltho                                Miss Williams 

                                                   Miss Murphy 

https://welliesontheschoolrun.com/2016/10/15/three-of-the-best-autumn-travel-destinations-for-families/autumn-treasure-hunt/

